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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Chairman Taylor and County Council Members 
FROM: Councilor Lynn Ballard 
DATE:  August 28, 2015 
 
 
During the Ordinances – Third Reading portion of the Regular Council Meeting on 
Tuesday, September 1, 2015, I will be making a motion to resume consideration of the 
FY 2017 Budget Ordinance. This Ordinance was previously held pending EMS system 
changes.  Should the County approve changes to EMS system operations at some 
point in the current and next fiscal years, we on County Council can then make any 
necessary amendments to the Budget Ordinance at that time.  
 
This memorandum shall serve as compliance with Council Rule III (B).   
 
 


